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Underclassmen Photos...
We have really enjoyed taking the yearbook photos of the current OC students this 
school year and they are now available for you to see! All underclassmen yearbook photos 
are currently posted online in password protected galleries on the 
Simply Sisters Photography website and are available for purchase.  Please note that 
the photos in the galleries have not been fully edited, but your final photo pose and 
any photos ordered online will be edited and sized appropriately at no extra charge to you!  
There is still time to submit order forms to the office to take advantage of discounted packages that are 
not available when ordering online.  If you did not receive the form in an email attachment from 
the school, students can pick one up at the office at any time. 

Go to www.simplysistersphotography.com and click on Client Login.
Enter your password in the area designated for Oakland Catholic High School. 

Please note that all passwords contain NO SPACES and are CASE SENSITIVE.

How to View the Pics..    

Fr                       eshmen password :    OCFreshmen2021-2022 
Sophomore password:  OCSophomores2021-2022 
Junior password:              O               CJuniors2021-2022

All phot      os are in the gallery in alphabetical order by first name.

To Purchase Photos... Take advantage of package discounts by turning in our
Simply Sisters Photography order form to the OC school office. If you simply want to 
order online, click on the photo and then click on the BUY PHOTO button on the right 
side of the gallery to view your purchasing options. Simply choose the size of the print 
you desire and add it to your cart. Online orders are shipped directly to the address 
you provide. Orders submitted on school forms will be delivered to the school by mid Oct.

 Questions?!?  No worries... we are here to help you with any questions you may have( Simply call the 
numbers listed above or email us at steph@simplysistersphotography.com.   Be sure to check with your daughter about 
additional photo galleries filled with school activities & sports pictures throughout the school year for you to see.  
Prints start at just $3 and help to preserve the OC memories you will treasure for a lifetime!  All of the galleries from last 
school year are listed in the OCReview! Remember all passwords contain no spaces and are case sensitive. 

Retakes: Tuesday, Oct. 5th 
ANY student who missed photo day or 
desires a retake MUST sign up with 
Ms. Doyle to secure a time on Tuesday, October 5th.
If you are desiring a retake, know that the new 
photo will be used to fill your order and will be used 
in the school yearbook. Students see all photos taken.




